
Candidates are informed that the ERPM Part B and C scheduled for 10th to 13th of May 2022 at the University 

of Kelaniya Medical Faculty Center (Teaching Hospital, Ragama) has been postponed due to the prevailing 

situation in the country. New dates will be announced once the conditions improve to a safe and satisfactory 

level.  

Any inconvenience caused by this change is regretted.  

 

Prof. H.R. Seneviratne 

Head of the Examination Unit 

Sri Lanka Medical Council 

09.05.2022 

 


